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MINUTES 
 

Expend Capital Reserve Funds/Trust Funds 
 

In accordance with RSA 35:1, and 198:20C, a public hearing will be held by the Contoocook Valley School 
Board for the purpose of expending Capital Reserve Funds and/or Trust Funds for the 2018-2019 fiscal 
year for capital expenditures. 
 

Myron Steere opened the public hearing at 6:00 p.m.  

 
Kimberly Saunders reported two purchases needed; the first is a tractor; three vendors have bid.  What is 
being asked is for $24,800.00 for a Kubota compact tractor to replace one that is failing.  It is used to drag 
the infields and warning tracks among other work.   
 
The second request is to purchase a snow blower at a cost of $1,600.00 for a machine from Tyler’s Small 
Engine.  Of importance is that it has a light.  It is an Ariens Pro.   
 

Stephan Morrissey moved to authorize the purchase of a tractor for $24,800.00 from the equipment 

trust fund.  Rich Cahoon second.  Unanimous. 
 

Stephan Morrissey moved to authorize the purchase of an Ariens snow blower for $1,600.00.  Dick 

Dunning second.  Unanimous.   
 

Myron Steere called the Public Hearing to a close at 6:04 p.m.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brenda Marschok 

 

  


